
Supporting the Mental Health of Long-Term Care Staff

The Canadian Association for Long Term Care and Mental Health
Commission have partnered to deliver The Working Mind Program for
long-term care staff.

Through the program, 160 specially trained educators will support staff in
building mental health resiliency.

Learn more at ltcmentalhealth.ca 

Educating more than 3,800 long-term
care staff across Canada




This initiative is currently being supported though the Public Health Agency of Canada’s investment Supporting
the Mental Health of Those Most Affected By COVID-19. The views expressed herein do not necessarily represent

the views of the Public Health Agency of Canada.

http://www.ltcmentalhealth.ca/

